
 

Employee Discount Program Update 
 
To: All Employee Discount Participants  
 

From: Human Resources  
 

Date:  March 18, 2020 
  
 

Due to government mandates, many of our locations are only providing take out or 
delivery service.  In order to support our valued employees, we will now honor the 
Employee Discount on all take out/to-go orders at all of our open restaurants until such 
time as we are able to resume full-service dining. 
 
In addition, locations that were previously limited to a 25% discount (Brenner’s, 
Mastro’s, Morton’s, Strip House, Willie G’s Houston, and Vic & Anthony’s), will now offer 
a 50% discount on take-out orders.  Therefore, Discount Program participants may get 
a 50% discount at all open restaurants for up to 5 entrees, appetizers, sides, desserts 
and non-alcoholic beverages.   
 
Remember that you must have your Aloha card or current Employee Discount Card 
from your most recent paycheck stub* and ID in order to receive the discount.  Please 
note that employees who are currently on furlough can continue to use the discount 
even though they will not have the deduction taken during furlough.  We will honor any 
Discount Program Card issued in the month of March regardless of expiration date. 
 
*As a reminder, employees can access their paycheck stubs at ADP’s website: 

 Go to https://my.adp.com 
 Click on Register Now 
 Registration code: landrys-online 
 Enter First Name, Last Name, Social Security Number and Date of Birth 
 Answer the three questions to verify your identity 
 Select Confirm and the system will prompt you to begin your personal set up 
 If you have any difficulty, contact W2@ldry.com 

 
We hope our valued employees can take advantage of the 50% discount on takeout 
orders.  If we all work together and remain positive, we will make it through this difficult 
time. 


